
Application for the Head of Finance of SGMUN 

 

Esteemed fellow SGMUNers, 

 

SGMUN is a very special club here at HSG. It provides so many possibilities to develop your 

debating and public speaking, while allowing you to meet new people through the socials or 

conferences. As this club is so special it is important to have a dedicated and hardworking 

board to ensure the continuing prosperity of this club. Hence why I am running for the 

position “Head of Finance”.  

 

I have been part different MUN societies since 2019, when I attended my first conference. I 

also have previous experience working in a leadership team in form of my old school’s student 

council where I was the president for 2 years. I am currently enrolled in the Business 

administration track in the Assessment year, meaning I have the theoretical and practical 

understanding to manage the finances of the club. While I may have the skill set to take care 

of the finances my biggest asset in this position is my personality. I work tirelessly to make 

sure job is well done and to the highest quality possible.   

 

I believe that I can help the club to restore what was lost during the pandemic. The last few 

years have difficult not only for the club but for all of us. The move to online University 

shattered the core of the club’s identity: Interpersonal Interactions. We need to reignite the 

interest in the club in future generations of HSG students. I believe that with myself on the 

board, the club can achieve that aim. I am motivated and dedicated put my skills to use and 

make the next year the most memorable experience for all current and future MUNers. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to consider me 

 

Rasmus Palokangas 


